
January 24, 2015 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I wish to state my support for changes to the comprehensive plan which will give all residents of this 
neighborhood the same opportunity to develop their property as the majority of residents enjoy.  The 
current rules single out certain properties  with undo and unfair restrictions and for no apparent reason.  
Not only will the proposed changes bring fairness to neighborhood zoning, they are consistent city and 
regional comprehensive goals.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Thomas M. Bremer 
524 SE 46th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97215  
 
Tom <tbre22@earthlink.net> 


